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Oregon's coastline is a jewel in the crown of the Pacific Northwest. It provides 

hundreds of thousands of jobs and billions of dollars to our economy. We must not 

take this vulnerable and ever-changing resource for granted. It is vital to allocate the 

necessary resources to knowledgeable individuals and organizations to protect this 

unmatched feature of our state. If we don't we risk losing one of the world's most 

unique and valuable natural features.  


